Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
Region I
SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE
DAGUPAN CITY

DIVISION ADVISORY
m.miﬁzmg

TO: All Teaching and Non-Teaching Personnel
FROM: Office of the Schools Division Superintendent
DATE: June 26, 2019

SUBJECT: Invitation to the Financial Literacy Talk

In support of the DepEd's emphasis on the importance of financial literacy among
employees, the Office of the Human Resource Training and Development will conduct a free
Financial Literacy Forum on June 28 2019 from 1 30 to 3:30 PM at the Division Trammg
Center. , To1 .« 8 g

The actlvuty aims to educate teachlng and non-teachmg personnel on the followmg
topics: »w .

How to Build the Solid Fmanmal Foundataon

- Proper Protection and Long-term Healthcare:

Debt Management;

Creating Emergency Funds;

Increasing Cash Flow; and

”How to Save and Invest in Mutual Funds and Stock Market.
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The resource speakerfﬁnanmal coach is Ms Allyssa Jhoy Dajay, Marketing Director
of IMG

This invitation is open to teaching and non-teaching personnel. Each public school may
send at least 5 participants who are interested. In addition, all division personnel are invited to
attend. Participants are to register through the link bit ly/DagupanFCM.

Participation of public school teachers shall be subject to the no-disruption-of-classes
policy stipulated in DepEd Order (DO) No. 9, s. 2005 entitled Instituting Measures to Increase
Engaged Time-on-Task and Ensuring Compliance Therewith.

For more information, contact Dr. Mitcheliene V. Rivo, SEPS-HRTD.
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